




volunteering their services to help the students move gave the parents the 
impression that Clemson is a real caring community. 

Item s. Transit System 
Statement: Mary Poore gave an update to the Committee on the current 
status of the City /University Transit System. She reported that the 
University has agreed to fund a local match for a 2 year period. In August, at 
a Public Hearing, the City Council voted to endorse the Transit Plan, with the 
condition that the 2 year match be paid by the University. Mrs. Poore 
reported that the City will apply for funding through grants and that the City 
is meeting with officials in Columbia this Friday, September 17, to discuss the 
details. She stated that the City expects to write an application for the grants 
by March of 1994 and that the System should be operational by January of 
1995. 

Item 6. Tiger Stripe Card 
Statement: Susan Underwood introduced Janee Daniels to give an update to 
the Committee on the Tiger Stripe Card. Ms. Daniels reported that the 
University has been working with the State Treasurer's Office to put together 
a plan for the use of an A TM card on and off the campus and stated that the 
University has been coordinating the most cost effective plan to benefit all 
parties involved, University, City and students. Ms. Daniels reported that the 
University, Chamber Members and Student Government have met with 
Bank Card Services to discuss the proposal of accepting another credit card. 
Ms. Daniels stated that the University must follow the State Appropriations 
Act, which states that the State Treasurer's Office is the only one that may 
authorize which credit cards may be accepted and reported that currently they 
are Master Card and Visa. She reported to the Committee that the University 
has not received written agreement, but a verbal contract from the State using 
the ATM plan is proposed for January of 1994. 

Item 7. Formation of Sub-Committees 
Statement: Nick Lomax asked the Committee for advice on the formation of 
sub-committees and a proposal was made to the Committee that the sub­
committees be appointed on an as needed basis. The Committee agreed to 
accept the recommendation. 

Item 8. News Media 
Statement: Cathy Sams announced to the Committee that as part of the 
strategic planning for community relations, the News Services department 
will distribute a newsletter, Clemson Connections, to all residents of the City. 
She informed the Committee that the one page newsletter will be low cost 
and will not increase the tight budget of the University. Mrs. Sams reported 
that the newsletter will contain an overview of each semester and will be a
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